
 
 
  

   Revisions to Containers for Dispensing Capsules and Tablets Will No Longer Be Published  

  

Type of Posting: General Announcement
Posting Date: 01-Nov-2019

USP will no longer publish proposed revisions to the Containers for Dispensing Capsules and Tablets reference table. USP made this decision after
taking into account usage patterns for this reference table, which support a conclusion of minimal or no stakeholder impact related to this change.

A statement to this effect appears in the Containers for Dispensing Capsules and Tablets reference table appearing in PF 45(6) [Nov.–Dec. 2019].

Revisions proposed through PF 45(5) [Sept.–Oct. 2019] in the Containers for Dispensing Capsules and Tablets reference table will continue
through their lifespan and will be published in the Second Supplement to USP 43–NF 38 (published June 1, 2020).

However, the Containers for Dispensing Capsules and Tablets reference table will no longer be updated starting with USP–NF 2021, Issue 1
(published November 1, 2020).

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Marian Lydon, Manager, Production Coordination, Publications (301-816-8361 or 
myh@usp.org).
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